
  
  
  

 
 

 

Wallington Primary School   
 
Parents’ Club Newsletter  - 17

th
 May, 2012 

 
 
We warmly welcome all parents to our meetings that are held on the second Thursday of the 
month commencing at 9am over morning tea, except in school holidays, when an alternative date 
has been made.  Young children welcome.   The dates are:    
21

st
 June  **This meeting will be an evening meeting  - 7.30pm  

19
th
 July 

9
th
 August       

13
th
 September       

11
th
 October 

8
th
 November 

13
th
 December 

 
Hot chocolate day – Friday, 4

th
 May 

Hot Chocolate Day was held on Friday, 4
th
 May together with casual dress day to raise funds for 

the Geelong Hospital Children’s ward $7.8 million redevelopment  - a community funded project 
in partnership with the Cotton On Foundation.  Pleased to see the teachers join in the fun wearing 
school uniform for the day. The students enjoyed a delicious hot chocolate at morning recess and 
some parents had a hot chocolate prior to assembly.  A gold coin donation was made and 
$316.00 was raised.  A great effort.  Thankyou to everyone who supported the day and to the 
parent helpers… your assistance was very much appreciated. 
 
Mothers’ Day stall – Thursday, 10

th
 May and Friday 11

th
 May.  Items were sold for $4.00.  We 

hope all the Mums had a very happy Mothers day. 
 
Second hand uniform sale – Friday, 25

th
 May at 2.45pm 

Donated items of good quality school uniform that meet the school uniform policy will be accepted 
for sale.  Items will not be sold on consignment.  Items can be left in the storeroom in the hall.   
Enquiries to Lisa Mitchell 
 
Family fun day mystery tour  - Sunday, 27

th
 May.   

Meet at the school at 11 am and arrive at a mystery destination after completing the clues to get 
there.  BYO picnic lunch.  No BBQ facility. Takeaway available close by.  Cost will be $5.00 per 
car to cover costs and prizes.  Please register your family and payment at the office before 
Friday, 28

th
 May to help with the organizing of the day.  See flyer for more details. 

Disco – Wednesday, 13
th
 June 

The school disco will be held in the hall 6-8pm with DJ Mitch.  This is the evening prior to a pupil 



free day.  Keep this evening free and start practising those dance moves!  A sausage sizzle will 
be held at the start of the evening.  Parent helpers will be required on the night to help with BBQ 
and supervision please.  A form will be sent home with the newsletter in early June.   
 
End of term Dinner – Thursday, 28

th
 June 

With the success of the end of term one dinner, another has been planned for Thursday, 28
th
 

June at the Barwon Heads Hotel.  Note this in your diary now. 
 
Pleasant Friday Afternoon (PFA) – 2.30 Fridays in the hall 
Come along half an hour prior to assembly and have a cuppa and a chat with other parents.  A 
perfect way to start the weekend. 
Cappuccino  $2.50 
Tea/coffee $2.00  
We will need two people to help each Friday.  Please add your name to the roster if you are able 
to assist. 
The proceeds from hot chocolate, cappuccinos and tea and coffee on Friday, 4

th
 May was 

donated to the Geelong Hospital Appeal. 
 
Parent helpers – please! 
If you can spare a couple of hours to help out, please add your name to the sheet on the window 
of Mr McLaren’s office. 
Your help will be very much appreciated. 
 
Helpers will be required for: 
Fresh fruit Friday – 9am in the hall 
Weekly coffee before assembly 
Disco night 
Uniform sale assistance 

 
 
 

 


